
 WATAB TOWNSHIP 

 COUNTY OF BENTON 

 STATE OF MINNESOTA 

 

 RESOLUTION # 2021-14 

 

 

RESOLUTION ACCEPTING FEASIBILITY STUDY AND CALLING  

FOR HEARING ON LAKE ANDREW SUBDIVISION ROAD IMPROVEMENTS 

 

 

 WHEREAS, the Watab Town Board has received a feasibility study prepared by the 

Town Engineer related to the cost to reconstruct the roads in the Lake Andrew plat, all such 

improvements located within the Watab Township:  

   

 NOW, THEREFORE, BE IT RESOLVED BY THE TOWN BOARD OF 

WATAB TOWNSHIP, BENTON COUNTY, MINNESOTA: 

 

1. The Engineer’s feasibility study is hereby received and accepted by the Watab Town 

Board. 

 

  

ADOPTED BY THE TOWN BOARD OF THE WATAB TOWNSHIP THIS 13th 

DAY OF JULY, 2021. 

 

 

       ____________________________ 

       Julie Johnson, Town Board Chair 

 

 

ATTEST: 

 

 

______________________________ 

Kathy Sauer, Town Clerk 


